
Eldridge Community Center Minutes 

February 20, 2024 
 

The Eldridge Community Center Board meeting was called to order at 11:30 a.m. by Chairman Paul Petersen at the 

Eldridge Community Center.  

Board Members present: Deanna Jensen-Valliere, Gigi Seibel, and Tracy Harris by phone. Also, present Lexie 

Diedrich, Gage Lane, Jeff Martens, Nevada Lemke and Jody Coffman. 

Seibel made a motion to approve the agenda, second by Jensen-Valliere. Motion carried. 

Harris made a motion to approve the minutes from January 10, 2024. Seibel seconded. Motion carried. 

Harris made a motion to approve the Bills Payable as presented on the report in the amount of $35,928.75, second 

by Jensen-Valliere. Motion carried. 

End of Month/Manager’s report was presented by Diedrich and Lane. January skating picked up but, they did need 

to close twice due to the weather. The washer, freezer and cotton candy machine need repairs. The Taylor Swift 

skate was a huge success. 

No customer evaluations were received.  

Old Business:  The managers spoke with Pepsi about their concerns. The Pepsi Representative came out and 

addressed everything. There were two new flavors added. They are very happy with the service they received. 

 

New Business: The 2024-25 Budget was discussed. Lemke will finalize the numbers and bring it back for approval. 

Diedrich explained a proposal from Google Photography. The Board liked what they had to offer. 

Personnel: Diedrich and Lane had staff training to address some issues they were having. It was well received by 

the staff and changes have been made. 

Seibel made a motion at 12:22 p.m. to adjourn the meeting, second by Jensen-Valliere. Motion carried. 

Next meeting will be March13, 2024 

 


